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Report on Visit of Goonj a Non-Profit Organization to PCACS 

Date of Visit: 23/11/24 

Location: PCCOER 

Event Coordinators: Ishtpreet madam 

Pimpri Chimchwad Education Trust’s Pimpri Chinchwad college of Arts commerce 

and science organised Session of Goonj organisation for all students under the 

guidance of IQAC 

On 23rd November 2024, a team from Goonj organization visited PCACS to engage 

with students and raise awareness about their cause. The visit aimed to provide 

students with insights into the work the organization does, its impact on the 

community, and opportunities for students to contribute to social causes. The event 

was organized by Representative of Goonj. 

Purpose of the Visit 

The main objectives of the visit were: 

To introduce students to the mission and activities of Goonj. 

To highlight how students can get involved in social initiatives, whether through 

volunteering, internships, or partnerships. 

To encourage a spirit of social responsibility and awareness among students. 

The session began with a presentation by Himanshu, a representative from Goonj. The 

speaker provided an overview of the organization’s history, core values, and ongoing 

projects.  

Key highlights included: 

The organization’s focus on education, environmental conservation, health, poverty 

alleviation, etc. 

Success stories and case studies of individuals or communities positively impacted by 

the organization’s initiatives. 

A breakdown of how students can contribute through different channels, such as 

volunteer programs, advocacy campaigns, and fundraising activities. 



After the presentation, there was an interactive Q&A session where students asked 

questions about the organization’s work and discussed potential collaboration 

opportunities with the college. Students were particularly interested in how they could 

balance their academic commitments with social work, and the organization shared 

advice on time management and finding meaningful opportunities. 

Conclusion 

The visit of Goonj to PCACS was a successful and impactful event. It not only 

increased awareness about the organization’s vital work but also inspired students to 

take an active role in contributing to social causes. The students were encouraged to 

consider how they could apply their skills and knowledge to help address the 

challenges faced by marginalized communities and promote positive social change. 

Reported by, 

Assistant Prof Sushama Pimpalkhare 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Photos of Session 

       

Session by Himanshu sir   felicitation of Himanshu sir by Ekta madam 

       

Q&A session for all students  Himanshu sir explaining about Goonj 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


